
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

School Attendance by Class  
(Our whole school target for 2017-18 is 97.5% Last year we achieved 96.1%) 

 

Puffins 96.5%  Owls 97.8% Flamingos 98.4%  Eagles 95%  Toucans 91% 
96.5 

Whole School Attendance this week is 96%  

 

Year End Awards We invite all parents to join us in our end of year Achievements 2018 

Ceremony on Tuesday 24th July. All the children will be participating in the ceremony which 

begins at 2 pm.  This is an opportunity to celebrate the year’s learning, award prizes and say a 

fond farewell to our leavers.  Do come and join us at this special event.  Doors will open at 

1.45 pm and we kindly ask for you to be seated by 1.55 pm for a prompt 2 pm start.  Due to 

health and safety restrictions, seats are limited to 2 per family.  Unfortunately, we are not 

able to provide a crèche and due to limited space, we would ask that pushchairs are left 

outside.  Thank you. 
 

Molluscum contagiosum – Please be aware, we have had reported cases of Molluscum 

Contagiosum within school.  For more info. please visit the NHS website 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/molluscum-contagiosum/. Please remind your children to wash 

their hands well.  If you are concerned at all, please seek medical advice.  

 

The Friends We would like to say a very big thank you to The Friends who work tirelessly 

to raise funds for the School. Thank you once again for all your efforts, it is very much 

appreciated by the school. 
 

Birthday Tables Clive will be continuing to offer the very popular birthday tables next 

term.  The booking form, menu choice and full payment will be required one week before the 

event. 

Tuck Clive will be continuing to offer tuck on Tuesday (crumpets) and Friday (French stick) 

at a cost of 40p per portion. 
 

Tempest Photos Your photos orders are going home today, if you haven’t got your order 

please let the office know. 
 

Parentmail You all should have received your email with login details for Parentmail. Please 

register and download the app if you have a smartphone.  In preparation for us to become a 

cashless school, please could you top up your account to cover the cost of dinners for the 

first week in September. The children will continue to order their meals daily in class. 
 

Open Tray Mornings In September and onwards we will be holding weekly open tray 

mornings on a Tuesday. This is an opportunity for you to go into class with your child and look 
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through their books and see their classroom.  You are welcome until 9am every Tuesday 

morning when we will then ask you to leave so that phonics or SPAG teaching can commence.  

After half term, we will change this session to an afternoon so that parents who are unable to 

stay in the morning are given an opportunity to see their child’s classroom and work. 
 

Afterschool Clubs Please note we are in the process of arranging new afterschool clubs 

for the Autumn term.  We are delighted that CSF will be running some of the clubs once 

again.  All the afterschool clubs will commence w/c 17th September.  However paid 

afterschool club will start on the 6th September. 
 

Staff on Playground before school Following on from the recent success and positive 

feedback of teachers being on the playground before school we shall be continuning this: 

Mon: Miss Stedman and Mrs Sharpe 

Tues: Mrs Thompson and Mrs Maudlin 

Wed: Miss Stedman and Mrs Holgate 

Thurs: Miss Stedman and Mr Johnston 

Fri: Mrs Wilson and Mrs Cox 

As always, if you need to speak for a longer period about any concerns please make an 

appointment with the office. 
 

Bike Rack We are pleased to inform you that at the start of the Autumn term we will have 

our new bike rack installed and ready for the children to use. 
 

End of Term We are fast approaching the end of a very busy year here at Bawburgh. We 

are all incredibly proud, not just the Year 2 and Year 6s (who did fabulously in their SATs) 

but all children who have met the challenges given to them and excelled. I’m sure you are just 

as proud quite rightly so for the support and encouragement you have given them.  Thank you 

to those of you who returned the comments for the reports, all of them are very positive. We 

look forward to working with you next after a very well deserved break for all of us! 

 

Year 6 It will be very sad to say goodbye to the Year 6s who have worked extremely hard 

this year.  We will miss you however we all wish you the very best of luck moving on to High 

School, please don’t be strangers!! 
 

Farewell All the staff and children would like to extend their thanks and best wishes to Mr 

Easterbrook, Miss Horsfield, Mrs Ellis and Miss Waller who will be leaving us on Tuesday.  
 

Nail polish Please note that no nail polish is to be worn in school.    
 

Dates for your Diary and Reminders 
School term starts Thursday 6th September 

Dates for the Autumn term will follow on Tuesday 24th July 

Attached new school menus 
  


